Dear Bro. Thomas;

I wanted to stop for a moment and write this little note and thank you for the kind letter you sent to me several weeks ago.  It is comforting to know that the little church here in Searcy is in your thoughts. I hope that we will continue to be in your prayers and thoughts, I am trying to remember to be thoughtful of other folks as well, although I am not the best at it yet. I know that your responsibilities are enormous and that you want only the best for the entire district. I will commit to praying for you as well as other leaders more than I have in the past.

I would like to be of some assistance to you all in some way. I do not feel as though I am “cut out” to be an office holder of any kind, I have tried that in the past and have been ineffective, but I do feel as though I can still contribute in some way. I guess I just need to feel useful, put me on some obscure committee or just humor me with an occasional opinion solicitation, it really doesn’t take much. I have been a part of this district since my first crusaders camp when I was eight years old. That is thirty two years, I have a fairly good resume, and if you will forgive my arrogance I feel I have something to offer. So I will leave it to you now and say I appreciate your taking time to read this little letter.  If you feel I could help in any way at all, please let me know. 

Once again thank you so much for your nice letter and for your friendship, I hope for great things in the future for all of us. 
                                                                        Sincerely, may God bless you;
                                                                                                 Danny Whitley   

